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Monthly Newsletter 
             October 2017  

 

 

President’s Letter  
 

Dear Neighbors,  

 

I hope you are enjoying this cooler weather as we welcome fall.   

A neighbor graciously made the neighborhood 2 little libraries.  We will be installing them 

in the next few weeks. One will be located at the front of neighborhood near the Burruss 

hill and one will be located near the club house.  For those not familiar with little libraries, I 

have included a link with more information. https://littlefreelibrary.org/ 

We had a great pool season and with the warmer weather we were able to have the pool 

open during Fall Break.  Pool was officially closed for the season on October 1st.  

Please mark your calendars for our annual Oktoberfest being held on Sunday, October 15th 

from 4 -7 pm.  We hope to see you all there!  

Please feel free to contact with me with any questions or concerns.  

Thanks,  

 

Melissa 
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Family fun event! 
 

   Sunday, October 15 
4 to 7 PM 

Red White and Blues Band  

Clubhouse parking lot  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s games, crafts, bean bag toss 

Come and meet your neighbors and enjoy our family fun day! 
 

Enjoy: 

German Brats, hot dogs 

Sauerkraut 

Pretzels  

German Potato Salad  

Selection of German beers 

Cookies and more! 

 

7thAnnual Lee’s Crossing Subdivision 
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Upcoming Neighborhood Party Dates 
 

October 15 - Octoberfest - Family Fun - Live Band and German Food 4:00 to 7:00 

November 28 - Ladies ornament swap and wine Social - 7:30 to 10:00 

December 10 - Family Christmas (details to come) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events – In October on the Marietta Square 
 

For more information on these and other events, please go to the City of Marietta’s website: 
http://www.mariettacalendar.com/?ai1ec=action~month|exact_date~1506830400|request_format~htm 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubhouse Rentals 
 

If you have any questions or need to book the clubhouse, please call or e-mail John Pratt at 

678-640-2201 or johnwpratt53@yahoo.com.  The cost to rent the clubhouse is $75.  In 

addition, a rental deposit of $250 is required.  However, if you return the clubhouse after rental 

in its best condition, the entire deposit will be returned. 

 

 

 



4 

 

Community Classifieds & Recommendations 
 

If you would like to tell your neighbors about your business or recommend someone else’s -

business, please send us a BRIEF paragraph giving pertinent information along with contact 

information.  Submissions will printed first come – first serve each month, based on space.  

Send your information to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.  Note:  Please keep descriptions 

to ONE SHORT paragraph in WORD format.  Do not send brochures, flyers or pictures as they 

will not be published.  NO SUCCESSIVE MONTHS. 

 

 
  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Items For Sale 

Solid wood twin bunk beds with side rails and ladder. Excellent condition. $200.00 or best offer. 

20 inch color television. Good condition. $10.00. 

Call or text Linda - 470-277-0566.  
 

 

 

 

 

Watering Restrictions Eased 

 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division has eased outdoor watering restrictions after 

several months of above average rainfall. Drought response levels have been reduced to level 1 

which eases outdoor watering restrictions 

The consistent and significant rainfall this spring and summer has replenished stream flows and 

reservoir levels in the Lake Lanier/ Chattahoochee River system.  The abundant rainfall has 

finally reached a level to compensate for last year's extreme rain deficit.  Drought response 

levels have been reduced to level 1 which eases outdoor watering restrictions. Outdoor 

watering may resume to daily use but landscape watering should still be limited to the hours 

between 4 pm at to 10 am.   Watering only during these hours minimizes water waste due to 

evaporation.  Thank you for your support during the months of the drought and for making 

Marietta great! 

Lawn Care Services Offered 
 

I am a recent college graduate, and available with neighborhood 

friendly prices for lawn care services, including mowing, edging, 

pruning, landscape installation assistance and cleanup. Please call or 

text with questions, and to schedule regular or occasional service.   

 

- - - Austin Schneiderman 678-687-6125 
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To receive newsletter by e-mail:  send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com 
 

For ON-LINE EDITION, go to www.leescrossingmariettaga.com 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS for the November Newsletter is October 28.  Any submissions 

after this date cannot be guaranteed inclusion. 
 

Newsletter Editor:  Gary Baker     e-mail: gjbaker1@comcast.net   
 

The LCHA Newsletter and Website are published and maintained for the benefit of Lee’s 

Crossing homeowners. The purpose of the Newsletter and the Website is to promote Lee’s 

Crossing and to provide our homeowners with information regarding Lee’s Crossing activities 

and related issues.  The homeowners have entrusted the LCHA Board of Directors with the 

obligation and right to ensure content conforms to this purpose.  As such, articles or advertising 

endorsing political positions or candidates or other subject matter the Board deems to be 

divisive, offensive or inappropriate in nature will not be published or posted.  All appropriate 

content is welcomed and encouraged as a means of furthering awareness and communication 

within our neighborhood. 
 

At this time, the Association does not utilize a Facebook page or other forms of social media. 

Any such social media communication regarding Lee’s Crossing is not endorsed by the Board, 

may or may not reflect the viewpoints of the Board, and the accuracy and appropriateness of 

such communications are completely outside of the Board's control. 
 

Mailbox Repair:  If you need a new post call Bob Schoonover at 770-422-8774. Contact Joe 

Fenton at 678-581-0033 for mailbox post paint or placards.   
 

Clubhouse Rental:  Call John Pratt at 678-640-2201 or e-mail johnwpratt53@yahoo.com 
 

Neighborhood Directories:  Soft copies of the Neighborhood Directory are available in PDF 

format.  Send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.   
 

Clubhouse WiFi network Name/Password:  lcswimtennis 

Tennis Court Reservations:  www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/lctc  
 

Board Members  
 

Melissa Drehs, President  216-392-1424   Jason Waters, Director 678-290-9116 

413 Lee’s Trace      600 Trailwood Lane 

 

Joe Fenton, Director  678-581-0033   Walt Walker, Secretary 770-428-4755 

1068 Foreststone Way     1060 Foreststone Way   

  

Erroll Eckford, Director      404-226-0088      Angela Ford, Treasurer 678-234-7430 

656 Trailwood Lane     521 Lee’s Trace 

     

David Burke, Director   412-512-0750   Covenant Enforcement  

1164 Chestnut Hill Circle     David Waldrep  770-514-0821 

dfwaldrep@gmail.com 

Board Email:  leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com   


